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Safety at Pickup 

and Drop-Off 
Student safety is our top priority at Bushnell Elementary School.  To ensure the safety of all, please adhere to 
the routes outlined below, and as required by law, refrain from using a cellphone while in the pickup/drop-off 
areas. Students and all siblings will use the pickup/drop-off area assigned to the youngest child.   

 
Pre-K students and siblings use the pickup/drop-off location found off of Etheredge Street. Please take 

Main Street, to Flannery Ave, to Etheredge Street. 

 

Kindergarten and 1st grade students and siblings use the cafeteria loop pickup/drop-off location found off 

of York Street. Please enter from Highway 476 to York Street.  

 

2nd grade, 3rd grade, 4th grade, and 5th grade students and sibling use the front office loop pickup/drop-off 

location found off of Flannery Avenue. Please take Noble Ave to West Street to Flannery Avenue. Stay 

on Flannery Avenue and cross York Street onto the BES campus. 

 
All vehicles picking up a child must use the provided “car rider tags” in the front windshield of the 

vehicle DAILY. Two of these will be provided to each family by the front office at no cost. Additional tags 

can be purchased for $5.00. Anyone who does not have a tag will be sent to the office and must present 

identification to pick up a child.  

 

 


